AF02 MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER APRIL NEWSLETTER







The month began with a few cars attending the first Wheels on the Waterfront breakfast meet at Sovereign Harbour of the year. Several cars including MG's a Morris Traveller, Capri and a Morgan had an enjoyable trip to Dungeness on National Drive It Day for a brunch at the End of the Line Restaurant where we met up with friends from another local classic car club. A few light showers and a bit windy but otherwise the weather was not too bad although it was roofs up for the return journey.

Unfortunately, the monthly cinema club was cancelled due to the lack of a suitable film it being the half term holidays.



The month ended with a well-attended ROOG organised by Terry and Joy starting as usual from Blackbrook's Garden Centre finishing up with lunch at the Peacock Inn near Goudhurst.

We are looking forward to May bank holiday weekend with the first big car show of the season Magnificent Motors at Eastbourne.